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ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 
Skagit County Public Works May 2, 2025 

 
2025 Waste Storage Facility Construction 

 
NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS 

 
NOTICE IS HEREY GIVEN that the Contract Provision and Plans have been modified as follows: 
 
THE FOLLOWING CHANGES HAVE BEEN MADE TO THE CONTRACT PROVISIONS: 
 

1. QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS section on pg. 3 is modified to read: 
 
QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS: All technical questions and requests for interpretation shall be in 
writing and submitted by email with the subject line reading, “Waste Storage Facility,” no later 
than 4:00 p.m. on Tuesday, May 20, 2025, to Leanne Ingman, Natural Resources Technician, 
leannei@co.skagit.wa.us. Questions will not be accepted after Tuesday, May 20, 2025. 

 
 

2. Pg. 4, first paragraph is modified to read: 
All addenda, if needed, will be posted online for this work by 4:00 p.m. on Wednesday, May 21, 
2025. All addenda shall become part of the bid package. If further addenda are required to be 
issued, after Wednesday, May 21, 2025, the bid opening may be postponed. Contractors on the 
plan holder list will be notified of postponement via phone and email. A postponement notice will 
also be posted online at www.skagitcounty.net/rfp. 
 

3. Pg. 160, omit map titled “Site 2, Groesbeck, 20601 Prairie Road, Sedro Woolley, WA 98284.” 
 

 
 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

Receipt of Addendum No. 1 must be acknowledged on page 4 of the “Proposal for Bidding 
Purposes” where indicated. 

 
DATE OF BID OPENING REMAINS THE SAME: Wednesday, May 28, 2025, at 4:00 p.m., or soon 
thereafter 
 
 
 
 
____________________________________ 
Leanne Ingman 
Natural Resources Technician 
 

  


